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FEBRUARY 2022

Due to the return of Covid restrictions we went back 
to holding our church services on Zoom in December. 
Following the new government advice, we hope to 
resume physical worship services on 6 February this 
year. However, our fellowship in Reading already started 
meeting again in-person in January and the members are 
slowly returning.

In the same month of February, the members will be given 
an opportunity to elect deacons and also various group 
leaders for the year 2022. 

After the elections, training for those elected will be carried 
out towards the end of February.

The Reading Church have already done their elections 
and their training and induction was completed 29 and 30  
January 2022 respectively.

The Luton Church have found a new place to hold their 
worship meetings. So from next month, they expect to 
relocate from the community hall they were using, to 
a church building owned by the Church of England. All 
the preparations needed including hire agreements are 
complete and they are hoping to start worshipping there 
on 6 February. 

•	 Pray that members of the congregation will be 
motivated by the Spirit of God to go back to in-
person church services.  

•	 Pray that the planned leaders elections and training 
will go on smoothly. 

•	 Pray that the leaders will be strengthened by God 
as they serve during this difficult season. 

•	 Pray that the Luton fellowship will settle down 
quickly and that they will be able to reach more 
people. 

Prayer points


